
THANK YOU FOR ADHERING TO OUR NEW “LIMITED BAG” POLICY

BAGS LARGER THAN THE BELOW DIMENSIONS ARE NOW 
PROHIBITED AT ALL DISTRICT SPORTING EVENTS

PATRONS MAY ALSO BRING ONE LARGE CLEAR ZIPLOC 
TYPE BAG FOR MEDICAL SUPPLIES OR SMALL CHILD CARE

In an effort to provide a safe and secure environment, the 
Lansing School District will implement a “Limited Bag” 
policy for the upcoming football and basketball season.  By 
limiting bags, we eliminate the time-consuming process of 
searching each bag, hindering the fans ability to enter the 
stadium in a timely manner.

The “Limited bag” policy prohibits purses larger than a 
clutch size (6.5x4.5inches), tote bags, diaper bags, camera 
bags and binocular cases, seat backs with pockets, and other 
similar bags into the football stadiums and gymnasiums.  

Patrons are allowed one large clear Ziploc type storage 
bag if needed for medical supplies or baby/young children 
supplies such as bottles, diapers etc.

Students are encouraged to secure backpacks/purses/
bags elsewhere prior to the athletic event. Entrance to the 
school following athletic events will be prohibited. 

Fans are encouraged to enter the stadium early, as magnetic 
wanding will remain in effect at all entry points on game 
day.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. The Lansing 
School District looks forward to seeing you at the game.
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